
St George’s Catholic Primary School 

Parent/Carer Feedback Autumn 2023 

Question: How could we further improve St George’s? (40 Responses) 

 

You said … So we … 

Give children more homework. 
 

Have reviewed all our homework expectations 
and polices again this term and will share this 
information as soon as possible.  

Ongoing and historic concerns around ‘bullying’ 
which many parents believe has improved since 
Autumn 2022. However, some parents feel this 
is still an issue at St George’s.  

Have undertaken lots of work in school in this 
area which includes: 

- A completely revised and renewed 
whole school Personal, Health, Social 
and Emotional curriculum 

- New Behaviour for Learning Policy 
- New Anti-bullying Policy 
- New Child on Child Abuse Policy 
- Ongoing staff training on managing and 

dealing with low level disruption and 
more challenging behaviour, including 
incidences of perceived ‘bullying’  

- Assemblies, workshops, lessons all 
aimed at upskilling children in 
identifying what bullying is and dealing 
with ‘bullying’ which includes the 
NSPCC ‘Speak out! Stay Safe!’ 
programme 

- Promoted NSPCC Childline services  
 
In light of these ongoing concerns, we will be 
sending out a further survey to our families to 
complete which focuses solely on this issue.  
 
This will enable parents and carers to provide 
more detailed feedback and provide an 
opportunity to visit school and meet with your 
child’s class teacher and the headteacher to 
discuss your concerns directly and hopefully 
help resolve this issue for you and your child. 
 


